
 

 

VILLAGE OF ALTAMONT 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

March 11, 2015 

 

Mayor James M. Gaughan   Patty Blackwood, Clerk 

Trustee William F. Aylward   Jeffrey Moller, Supt. of Public Works 

Trustee Kerry Dineen, Absent  Robert White, Altamont Fire Chief, Absent 

Trustee Christine Marshall   Todd Pucci, Altamont Police Chief 

Trustee Dean Whalen    Catherine Hasbrouck, Treasurer 

      Marijo Dougherty, Archives & Museum, Absent 

      Genevieve Trigg, Legal Counsel, Absent  

      

General Public: 6 

 

7:00 p.m.   

 

Attending: Joe Burke, Altamont Free Library 

 

Mayor Gaughan called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Mayor Gaughan stated the Altamont Fire Department will be presenting their department budget 

at the next budget workshop on March 24
th

.   

 

The Board of Trustees; Village staff; and Joe Burke, Altamont Free Library; conducted a 

detailed interchange regarding the proposed budget for the fiscal year June 1, 2015 – May 

31, 2016.  A formal budget hearing will take place before the public at 7:00 p.m. on April 

7, 2015 prior to adoption of the Village Budget.   

 

Trustee Aylward made a motion seconded by Trustee Marshall to adjourn at 8:16 p.m.   

All in favor 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Patty Blackwood 

Clerk 


